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As of 1 March 2025, the legacy platform will be officially discontinued.

We therefore encourage all eTwinners to save any important materials from their old
TwinSpace by the end of February 2025. As a reminder, the legacy platform contains the
TwinSpaces of eTwinning projects created up to June 2022.

Do you want to save the content? Please see our support article: How can I save content
from my legacy TwinSpace
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